March 29, 2025

Karen Schueller
Sweet Home, OR 97386

I strongly oppose the Measure SB210 requiring in-person voting in Oregon. We have been able to vote
by mail for years. This allows ALL Oregonians a chance to have their voices heard in elections, even if
they are unable to travel to a polling site.

I oppose Measure SB210 and want to keep our current system of mail-in voting,.

Karen Schueller



